
 
 
 
ELIZABETH BAKER  
 
I have lived in Sugarloaf subdivision for 20 years. I worked civil service for 36 years. Most of my time spent at DM – AFB 
in Tucson, did lots of retirement parties, pot lucks, and weddings. Ran the Airman’s Attic, redesigned it for clothes and 
household items. Also, when airmen came in that needed different things they called me to help them out. I also played 
Mrs. Santa at the VA in Alb for 5 years. 
 
DAVID CRAVENS 
 
My significant other and I have lived here for going on three years. We live here full-time. I am running for the board to 
help with any issues that come up. I have experience working with heavy equipment and would like to concentrate on 
getting the roads in the best condition that is possible. We have met many members of our neighborhood and would 
like to help make our area the best it can be. We have 2 tractors and some other equipment and would be happy to help 
anyone that needs it. Looking forward to seeing everyone at the meeting. If anyone has any questions feel free to reach 
out and text me (easiest way to get me); 870-719-2150. 
 
PAT GRAMALA 
 
I have lived full time in Sugarloaf for the past 4 years. I’m a veteran and a mom and would like to serve on the board.  
 
JOHN LARSON 
 
I built my home in Sugarloaf subdivision 12 years ago. I was raised on a small farm in northwest Minnesota. After high 
school I went to Moorehead University and majored in math and minored in Business Administration. My work 
experience has involved sales for a beer distributorship, owner of a nightclub and 35 years as owner of a construction 
company. When not here in Sugarloaf, I am at home with my wife in Fargo, North Dakota. 
 
AILEEN LAW 
 
I had been visiting Datil on a regular basis since about 2015 but moved here permanently in 2020.  After living in Denver 
for over 20 years, I really enjoy the solitude and simplicity of living here and appreciate that I can see the beauty of the 
mountains and the plains from my porch. I work remotely as an attorney specializing in patent, copyright and trademark 
law. Prior, I worked for a mining company as an environmental engineer. I currently serve as treasurer for Wildwood 
Highlands and was recently elected to the board of the San Augustin Water Coalition. I am deeply committed to serving 
our community and I look forward to the possibility of serving on the board of Sugarloaf Mountain Owners’ Association.  
 
DAVID SARRICKS 
 
I retired in the fall of 2022 and moved to Sugarloaf Mountain to start a small homestead. I was the Senior Paralegal for a 
county Public Defender’s office in California for twenty-years and had always dreamed of a simpler life in the country. 
My search for a retirement location eventually led me to the property on Sugarloaf Trail. So, I’ve been living here 
fulltime for about two years and I’m a current board member. In my first year on the board, I was selected to chair the 
committee of fulltime residents to revise the current bylaws and I endorsed the creation of the association website. I’m 
the current webmaster. I organized the effort to encourage email communications and a move away from paper. I’d like 
to continue to serve the owners of Sugarloaf Mountain and work towards improvements in our community. I’d 
appreciate your vote. 


